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Eva Zelig -- Note from Eva Zelig regarding the March 4, 2012, issue of "La Hora" on the Holocaust and Ecuador
 
March 9, 2012, on Jews of Ecuador Facebook Group:
 
Here is the link to an article in Ecuador's paper, "La Hora." March 4/2012.  Written by an acquaintance in NYC, Maria Barrera-Agarwal, the article on page 2 (in Spanish), narrrates events related to Jewish exile to Ecuador and comments on those who deny the Holocaust.  See: http://issuu.com/la_hora/docs/artes040312
 
Eva Zelig
 

